
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
15th June 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
 
It is with regret that I inform you that we must close the school and Sixth Form tomorrow, Thursday 
16th June, to all pupils except those taking public examinations.  The public examinations tomorrow 
morning are A-level Physics and A-level Psychology and in the afternoon, we have GCSE French 
and A-level Business.  These pupils must attend their examination as normal. 
 
I understand the childcare difficulties that this may cause some parents.  This unavoidable school 
closure is due to a gas leak from one of our meters, meaning we shall have no hot water to the main 
building affecting our toilets facilities, and so we must close.  Sadly, the cricket fixture tomorrow is 
also cancelled.  However, any pre-arranged parental meetings will still be going ahead. 
 
We hope that repairs will be completed tomorrow and school will re-open as normal on Friday 17th 
June 2022. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
 
Gavin Gomersall 
Principal 


